
 

 

 
26th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you are aware, school is closed to pupils on Monday 31st March. We know that this weekend many of 
our pupils will celebrate Eid with their families and we wish you Eid Mubarak at this special time. We expect 
all pupils to be in school on Tuesday 1st April  at 8.20am to be well prepared for our final week at school 
of the Spring Term. 

As you know, Tuesday 1st April is Year 10 Parents Evening. You will already have received an email inviting 
you to make appointments with class teachers between 4pm and 7pm.  Please log on as soon as possible 
through Edulink to make appointments with all class teachers. 

You will be able to discuss your child's progress in Year 10 and this is also an opportunity for teachers and  
parents/carers to discuss the forthcoming 10 examinations which will start on Monday 28th April. You 
will receive a copy of the examination timetable as well as guidance for you and your child regarding their 
preparation for these important examinations. 

Members of the Senior Leadership Team will also meet with some parents regarding particular pupils who 
may have significant gaps in their knowledge and require further support. You will be notified of which 
member of the Leadership Team you need to meet with via email to follow. 

I cannot stress enough how important it is that you attend this important event on Tuesday with your 
child. We need your support in your child’s remaining time in Year 10 to ensure that your child is completing 
regular revision, independent study and practising exam questions as part of their regular routine of 
learning.  We value your support in making sure your child has a quiet place to work with no distractions 
such as mobile phones or access to social media.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes  
 
 
 
Aishling McGinty Camilla Ryding 
Headteacher  Head of Year 10 
  
 
 


